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May 7, 2025

Dear Customer,
We are writing to inform you of upcoming parts and equipment pricing adjustments related to tariffs.

So far, several key industry manufacturers have announced tariff-based surcharges and/or price increases that
will impact our cost to purchase parts and equipment. As these purchase cost increases become effective, we

are adjusting our sales prices accordingly.

Hopefully, the tariff cost impact will be reduced or eliminated soon. Should this be the case, we will
immediately lower pricing.

We are very thankful for your business and appreciate your understanding during this challenging time.

Sincerely,

Patrick Reese

Chief Financial Officer
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